
TRAFFIC ADVISORY NOTIFICATION 
        Dear Resident:              
 

The City of Rochester and YellowJacket Racing are producing a running race called Pumpkins in the Park on the 
morning of October 28, 2023 @ 9AM.  We are sending this notice to inform you of the event. 
 
The route of the course is described below: 

 Start on Norris Dr near Culver, heading East on Norris, right onto Hillside Dr heading East, right onto 
Cobbs Hill Dr, right onto Highland, right on Reservoir Dr, around the reservoir, right onto Highland and a 
right onto Culver where it finishes in the baseball field.   
 

From 8:45AM to 9:40AM there may be limited traffic on Norris Dr, Hillside Dr and Cobbs Hill Dr.  During this time 
local traffic will be controlled at these locations.  Setup will take place near Riley Lodge starting at 6AM and 
ending at 11AM. 900 runners are expected to participate.   

 
The event is a benefit for the Rochester Youth Sports Foundation aimed at supporting positive youth experiences 
within the City of Rochester.  For more information on the event, please feel free to visit 
www.yellowjacketracing.com.   

 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation and feel free to come out and cheer on the athletes along that 
morning!   
 
Thank you, 
YellowJacket Racing 
(585) 732-1090 
events@yellowjacketracing.com 

http://www.yellowjacketracing.com/

